Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 10:11 AM

To: ‘Dacre Bush'

Cc: 'Colleen Liang (CLiang@PortOakland.com)’; 'AC Atherton’;
‘Walter.sprague@unitedpacific.com'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: FW: RO219 - Tentative meeting- UNOCAL #5043 on 449 HEGENBERGER RD

Dacre,

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss station remodel, distribution of PCOCs, and possibly coordinate remaining
remedial activities.

Specifically, the current station owner has questions regarding the effects of remedial activities and known distribution
of PCOCs to the proposed station remodel. It seems prudent to invite all stakeholders to the meeting to discuss the
proposed future activities.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Dacre Bush [mailto:Dacre.Bush@anteagroup.com]

Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 9:51 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Lisa Ehlers; Mike Martinson

Subject: Accepted: FW: RO219 - Tentative meeting- UNOCAL #5043 on 449 HEGENBERGER RD
When: Friday, September 30, 2016 2:30 PM-3:30 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).
Where: 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Alameda

Keith — I am finalizing the excavation report, and hope to have it to you next week. Lisa Ehlers is the RG reviewing and
stamping the final report, and Mike Martinson is providing technical review.

Please note that there was only one sidewall sample above the LTC goals, and the split of that sampling location was
below al the LTC goals.

Is the purpose of the meeting to determine the applicability for closure?
Thanks,

Dacre Bush

Antea Group

805-295-9071
Dacre.bush@anteagroup.com




